
From: PETER F WATTERS
To: City Council
Subject: march 23 meeting agenda item 8
Date: Friday, March 20, 2015 4:45:06 PM

Dear Councilmembers,

Please follow the Planning Commission recommendation that Shoreline City Council delay
 the selection of a preferred zoning alternative until the completion of the 145th Street
 Corridor study. 

This area is crucial for travel between Shoreline and Seattle.  Changes should be based on
 more information.

Thank you,

Peter & Swinny Watters
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